
“The Vera and Donald Blinken Open Society Archives is proud to announce that
the joint Visegrad Scholarship at OSA scheme with the International Visegrad Fund
continues in the 2018/19 academic year.

Annually 15 scholarships of 2 000 EUR each are offered to support
a two months long stay and research at the Blinken OSA in Budapest.

We invite researchers, scholars, journalists and artists from the fields of social
sciences, history, philosophy and arts to research our collections and reflect
on the conditions of knowledge production during and after the Cold War.

Application deadline for the submission in the 2018/19 academic year
is November 15, 2018.

For more information about the call: 
www.osaarchivum.org/work-with-us/fellowship/visegrad-scholarship

If you would like to find out more about the first 8 years of the program, please
visit our website to read our report at www.osaarchivum.org/work-with-us
/fellowship/visegrad-scholarship/report-2010-2018

HElp US TO SpREAD THE WORD! THANk yOU!”

Visegrad Scholarship at OSA


